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Following amendments by South London & Maudsley
NHS Foundation Trust (SLaM) a planning application has

been re-submitted for a development on De Crespigny ‘
Park. The application (Ref: 20/AP/2768) is expected to be
considered in Spring 2021.

JOIN OUR COMMUNITY Q&A EVENT
Due to the current Covid-19 restrictions we are unable to hold
an in person event.
We want to provide residents with further opportunities to
speak with the project team through a Zoom event,
to be held on:
THURSDAY APRIL 29TH 2021 AT 6PM

To register please visit:
WWW.SLAM.NHS.UK/SOUTHWARKSESSIONS

For further assistance, email:
MODERNISATIONPROGRAMME@SLAM.NHS.UK
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